
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 FOR THE 2025 PROPOSED BUDGET 

TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

November 14, 2024 

 

TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Washington will be holding a Public 

Hearing on the Proposed 2025 budget.  The meeting will take place on Thursday, November 14, 

2024, at the Town of Washington Town Hall, 10 Reservoir Dr., Millbrook, NY  12545, 

beginning at 5:00 pm; 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the following salaries are proposed for elected officials:  

Supervisor $22,150.86 Highway Superintendent $73,889.74 Town Clerk $71,737.62 Justice 

$19,608.13, Deputy Supervisor $5,376.71, Councilmen (3) $5,376.71; and 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that copies of the proposed budget are available for examination at 

the Town Clerk’s office during normal business hours and that all persons interested shall have 

an opportunity to be heard. 

By the Order of the Town Board 

Dated:  November 8, 2024 

Christine Briggs, Town Clerk 

 


